
August 6, 2021 

Michigan Component Newsletter Aug 2021 

 As summer is winding down, we at MAO are gearing up and excited for our annual meeting 
which is planned as an in person event on September 24, 2021 at the Suburban Showplace in Novi, 
Michigan. Registration is open so if you have not already registered yourself and your staff, please do so 
on the MAO website. Dr. Lisa Alvetro will be addressing both doctors and staff with her talk titled “Let’s 
Go Digital”.  Dr. Mo Hakim will also be presenting a pain management talk; “The Orthopedic Approach 
to Temporomandibular Joint Pain”. 

 Our recent free webinar with Black Talon on cybersecurity was a success and provided valuable 
content to our members. The MAO is also making plans to provide appropriate material for the new 
requirement of diversity training for license renewal that has recently been mandated in Michigan. 
Board members are already working hard on plans for our annual meeting for 2022. If you are 
interested in serving on the board, or would like to learn more about any of the board positions please 
do not hesitate to contact me or any other board member. I hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable 
end to summer! 

Respectfully submitted, 
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